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In the report released on 2 October 2018, JMA announced that a part of the 

Japanese 55-year Reanalysis (JRA-55) product was missing, of which values 
were set to zero. The present document reports that those missing data has 
been replaced with corrected data. Those products are as follows. 
  
 Product 

fcst_surf125  
(1.25-degree two-dimensional instantaneous diagnostic fields) 

 Period 
from 4 June 2018 to 7 October 2018 

 Parameters 
pressure reduced to MSL,  
total cloud cover,  
high cloud cover,  
medium cloud cover, and  
low cloud cover  

 
JMA apologizes for any inconvenience caused by this problem, and remains 

committed to implementing all necessary measures for the prevention of any 
recurrence. 
 
 Questions regarding this matter can be directed to jra@met.kishou.go.jp. 
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